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Country profile of the epidemiology and clinical management of early
childhood caries, volume II 2023-06-29 bailey is largely forgotten today a
victim of the recording industry s emphasis on the blues during the 1920s a
decision which segregated forever black folk music from white folk music
bailey was from an african american mountain culture that shared much of its
musical heritage with its anglo saxon neighbors producing a unique hybrid
which bailey called black hillbilly a virtuoso on the harmonica guitar and
banjo bailey became one of the grand old opry s earliest stars during the
1920s only to be fired from the opry in 1941 during one of the opry s more
repressive eras bailey s story is told mainly in his own words through
interviews conducted by his longtime friend morton with wolfe english and
folklore middle tennessee state univ providing cultural and historical
background the authors stated goal was to write a book of universal appeal
and indeed the work is a fascinating cultural history library journal
DeFord Bailey 1993 working from a cultural studies perspective author d k
smith here examines a broad range of medieval and renaissance maps and
literary texts to explore the effects of geography on tudor stuart cultural
perceptions he argues that the literary representation of cartographically
related material from the late fifteenth to the early seventeenth century
demonstrates a new strain not just of geographical understanding but of
cartographic manipulation which he terms the cartographic imagination rather
than considering the effects of maps themselves on early modern
epistemologies smith considers the effects of the activity of mapping the new
techniques the new expectations of accuracy and precision which developed in
the sixteenth century on the ways people thought and wrote looking at works
by spenser marlowe raleigh and marvell among other authors he analyzes how
the growing ability to represent physical space accurately brought with it
not just a wealth of new maps but a new array of rhetorical techniques
metaphors and associations which allowed the manipulation of texts and ideas
in ways never before possible
The Cartographic Imagination in Early Modern England 2013-04-28 this book
focuses on quality issues in early childhood education and care in korea
Quality Matters in Early Childhood Education and Care: Korea 2012 2012-04-25
inefficient and uncompetitive enterprises especially from the over grown
industrial sector these initial conditions meant that in the early stages of
transition the volume of entries and exits will be by necessity very high
reflecting the large scale changes that had to take place before these
economies attain a macroeconomic structure consistent with their level of
development and with the needs of a market based economy open to
internationalcompetition one of the main elements of the reform programme in
all economies in transition was the liberalisation of entry conditions along
with the liberalisation of prices and foreign trade appropriate measures
facilitating the establishment of new enterprises were approved in the very
early phase of reforms in all of these countries the effectiveness of
liberalised entry conditions of course depends on the presence of appropriate
legal and institutional framework in which new firms will operate the
establishment of a conducive legal and institutional environment however
takes much longer in practice new firms come into existence before the rules
of the game are properly established these rules develop gradually and are
not always and everywhere consistent with the aim of liberalising the entry
conditions the conditions facing new firms therefore have fluctuated in some



countries in accordance with changes in the political environment and in line
with the strength of different lobbies and interest groups
Barriers to Entry and Growth of New Firms in Early Transition 2002-10-31 this
book offers a rich collection of international research narratives that
reveal the qualities and value of peer play it presents new understandings of
peer play and relationships in chapters drawn from richly varied contexts
that involve sibling play collaborative peer play and joint play with adults
the book explores social strategies such as cooperation negotiation playing
with rules expressing empathy and sharing imaginary emotional peer play
experiences its reconceptualization of peer play and relationships promotes
new thinking on children s development in contemporary worlds it shows how
new knowledge generated about young children s play with peers illuminates
how they learn and develop within and across communities families and
educational settings in diverse cultural contexts the book addresses issues
that are relevant for parents early years professionals and academics
including the role of play in learning at school the role of adults in self
initiated play and the long term impact of early friendships the book makes
clear how recent cultural differences involve digital engineering and
imaginary peer play the book follows a clear line of argument highlighting
the importance of play based learning and stress the importance of further
knowledge of children s interaction in their context this book aims to
highlight the narration of peer play mostly leaning on a sociocultural
theoretical perspective where many chapters have a cultural historical
theoretical frame and highlight children s social situation of development
polly björk willén linköping university sweden
Peer Play and Relationships in Early Childhood 2020-06-29 this series of
country reports focuses on quality issues in early childhood education and
care
Quality Matters in Early Childhood Education and Care: Czech Republic 2012
2012-04-19 to its millions of fans country music is america s music offering
a window into the sweet dreams and cruel disappointments of ordinary american
lives now the renowned country music foundation custodian of nashville s
legendary country music hall of fame and museum has compiled a fascinating
and infinitely useful guide to this beloved musical genre the encyclopedia of
country music nearly 1 300 alphabetical entries put eight decades of country
music at readers fingertips from the earliest 20s recordings of the carter
family and jimmie rodgers to the 90s chart topping albums of leann rimes and
garth brooks a distinguished field of 137 contributors provides an eminently
readable and reliable guide to the singers songwriters record companies and
industry movers and shakers who have made country music the increasingly
popular and profitable juggernaut it is today hundreds of photographs some
never before published accompany the text including 75 color photographs from
the cmf library s record collection surveying the history of the country
music album cover twelve appendices provide lists of country s all time best
selling albums country music stations nationwide all the country music awards
won over the years and much more authoritative accessible and unerringly
accurate the encyclopedia of country music will delight fans it is an
essential reference for libraries radio stations and the entertainment
industry
Journal of Horticulture, Cottage Gardener and Country Gentlemen 1876 this
book first published in 1992 provides an overview of programs for young



children in countries and territories of the pacific rim it focuses on
programs which precede the beginning of formal schooling and that are part of
the institutional structure of the country the term early childhood education
is used in a broad sense and refers to education and care the contributors to
this volume have extensive knowledge and experience of early education in the
countries that they write about
The Encyclopedia of Country Music: The Ultimate Guide to the Music 1998-11-05
the early grade reading assessment egra measures students progress towards
reading egra gauges early literacy skills through a 15 minute individual oral
assessment of five fundamental reading skills rti worked with education
experts to develop the egra in 2006 and it has been piloted and implemented
in more than 40 countries this volume aims to take stock of the substantial
amount of information and experience generated through the use of egra and to
share this knowledge with practitioners policymakers and international donors
chapters cover not only particular applications of the instrument but also
put egra in the context of broader issues and developments in literacy and
education
Early Childhood Education in Asia and the Pacific 2017-12-12 now in a fully
updated second edition this essential volume provides research based
strategies to help educators address challenging behaviors in early childhood
and elementary years drawing on research and approaches from the fields of
neuroscience child development child psychiatry counseling and applied
behavior analysis this text offers teachers simple strategies to manage
behaviors and promote mental health and resilience in young children
thoroughly updated to reflect new developments in neuroscience trauma and
physical and mental health this second edition also features an entirely new
chapter on classroom approaches in child mental health including the
interaction of technology with challenging behaviors and mental health issues
comprehensive multidisciplinary and culturally responsive this critical
resource provides new and experienced educators and coaches with educational
and intervention approaches that are appropriate for all children with and
without disabilities
THE EARLY GRADE READING ASSESSMENT 2011-09-28 over the years educational
scholars have proposed different conceptions of the curriculum it is as if
each scholar researcher university educator and practitioner has developed
her or his own personal definition unfortunately there is no one single
definition that everybody has agreed upon table 1 presents a sample of these
definitions a universal definition for curriculum may continue to be elusive
and may even change through the years to address changes in the social forces
and changes in related school goals nonetheless the approach in curriculum
development is consistent curriculum developers establish goals develop
experiences designate content and evaluate experiences and outcomes most
curriculum developers consistently use such terms as curriculum planning
curriculum development curriculum implementation and curriculum evaluation
and many others to describe curriculum related activities unfortunately
without a consistent definition of curriculum it is difficult for the
curriculum developers to identify what it is that needs to be planned
developed implemented or evaluated if curriculum developers rely on the
curriculum experts definitions they will find that their definitions identify
a product a program determine goals and objectives and learner experiences
however its heterogeneity may be inspiring if curriculum developers rely on



the components of each definition that depict the richness of the field which
in turn can provide a foundation for contemporary content concepts and
creativity a curriculum is an anthology of learning experiences conceived and
arranged based on a program s educational goals and the community s social
forces each curriculum manifests an image of what children ought to be and
become biber 1984 p 303 grounded on the awareness of social values and a
system that interprets those values into experiences for learners the concept
of curriculum as a distinctive domain of study within education arose from
the demand to arrange organize and translate such awareness into educational
programs of study it integrates the historical study of the goals and content
of schooling analyses of curriculum documents and analyses of the children s
experiences in school the first formal curriculum text was published in 1918
bobbit 1918 although in the united states contemporary curriculum study goes
back to the early 1890 s when lead committees challenged the form and
structure of public schooling presently curriculum development is fundamental
at all educational levels
Addressing Challenging Behaviors and Mental Health Issues in Early Childhood
2019-11-07 small and medium sized enterprises smes are increasingly viewed as
valuable contributors to the global economy which translates into their
importance in business literature and academic research recent studies
suggest that there exists a substantial variety of international activities
pursued by smes expanding abroad with a prominent presence of early
internationalised enterprises including born global despite the
acknowledgement of the importance of human capital for sme
internationalisation there is a persistent knowledge gap concerning hr
practices in this context until now researchers investigating the accelerated
internationalisation of smes have focused either on the human capital of
decision makers or selected attributes of employees although these have only
been at the pre entry or entry stages thus activities performed after
entering foreign markets remain this book attempts to reduce this gap and
contribute to the body of knowledge concerning hr practices in early
internationalised smes with an emphasis on the post entry phase by taking
such an approach this volume integrates two streams of research hrm in the
smes and international business it provides managers of smes with useful
information on dealing with internationalisation related challenges by means
of various practices including work structuring recruitment and selection
training and development employee appraisal and remuneration and performance
management the discussion of these issues is based upon data from a survey
conducted in 200 smes and case studies exemplifying hr practices in early
internationalised small and medium enterprises it offers academic researchers
postgraduate students and reflective practitioners a state of the art
overview of managing human resources in small and medium enterprises
expanding internationally including both accelerated and incremental paths
Early Education and Child Care 2001 this third edition of pensions at a
glance updates in depth information on the key features of mandatory pension
systems both public and private in the 30 oecd countries including
projections of retirement income for today s workers
Contemporary Perspectives on Early Childhood Curriculum 2002-06-01 there is a
growing interest in understanding how early years care and education is
organised and experienced internationally this book examines key influential
approaches to early years care as well as some less well known systems from



around the world in particular the book aims to inform those studying early
years about perspectives in other countries encourage critical thinking about
issues influences and the complexities of early years provision around the
world promote critical reflection on students own provision and the current
context of that provision each chapter provides an overview of early years
provision and explores historical and current influences in context as well
as offering insights into daily life through short vignettes longer case
studies and commentary from practitioners whilst many approaches such as
reggio emilia te whariki and head start are widely admired it is important
for reflective practitioners to understand the motivation which gave rise to
these influential approaches in their original context additionally
broadening understanding through information on less widely known systems the
book provides students with a good grounding in the international context of
early years the provenance of different early years approaches and principles
and the influences on their own countries provision written in a
straightforward and accessible style the book is designed to meet the needs
of students studying modules related to international perspectives on a range
of foundation bachelor and master s degrees in early years contributors
verity campbell barr federica caruso carmen dalli rebecca carter dillon annie
davy chandrika devarakonda alena drzalová hasina banu ebrahim susan edwards
dora ho valerie huggins anne hunt kerstin kööp Éva kovácsné bakoski caroline
leeson beth marshall nancy mcdermott julia morgan joce nutall elin eriksen
Ødegaard philip selbie paolo sorzio manabu sumida keang ieng peggy vong karen
wickett the book rightly challenges common assumptions about the value of
western perspectives of ecec and skilfully enables the reader to recognize
the various social political and economic drivers and processes that have
shaped early years pedagogy on a global level dr janet rose early years
education award leader bath spa university uk given the ever increasing
interest and importance of global early childhood education and care this
critically informed book offers valuable and challenging internationalised
comparative arguments for students and academics at all levels dr guy roberts
holmes senior lecturer early years and primary education department
university of london uk
Human Resource Management in Early Internationalised SMEs 2023-01-25 what
does it mean to be starting an academic career in the twenty first century
what challenges and prospects are new academics facing and how are they
dealing with these this book provides answers to these questions through an
investigation of the experiences of early career academics in new zealand
universities filling a gap in the international literature on the academic
profession by providing a comprehensive overview of the experiences of new
zealand academics the book includes research findings from a national survey
covering all eight new zealand universities this research is also compared
with various findings from the 2007 changing academic profession survey in 19
other countries the book encourages readers to think about the early career
academic experience in new zealand in relation to their own experiences of
the academic profession internationally key areas of focus in the nine
chapters include the teaching research and service preferences and activities
of early career academics work life balance satisfaction the experiences of
māori academics and professional development and support for all early career
academics underpinning the book is the issue of the socialisation of early
career academics into the academic profession in the twenty first century and



how structure and agency interact to affect that socialisation suggestions
are made and links to freely available online resources are provided for
improving socialisation at the individual departmental institutional and
national levels
Pensions at a Glance 2009 Retirement-Income Systems in OECD Countries
2009-10-15 this book considers three defining movements driven from london
and within the region that describe the experience of the church of england
in new england between 1686 and 1786 it explores the radical imperial
political and religious change that occurred in puritan new england following
the late seventeenth century introduction of a new charter for the
massachusetts bay colony the anglican church in boston and the public
declaration of several yale apostates at the 1722 college commencement
exercises these events transformed the religious circumstances of new england
and fuelled new attention and interest in london for the national church in
early america the political leadership controversial ideas and forces in
london and boston during the run up to and in the course of the war for
independence was witnessed by and affected the church of england in new
england the book appeals to students and researchers of english history
british imperial history early american history and religious history
International Perspectives on Early Childhood Education and Care 2013-02-16
harry morgan lays the foundations of what early childhood education is by
integrating the history of the field with the philosophy and theories behind
this discipline with lucid and engaging prose morgan delineates the
beginnings of early childhood education and how it has become an important
field of study in education today in this updated edition a new chapter about
critical race theory and its implications on early childhood education has
been included
Early Career Academics in New Zealand: Challenges and Prospects in
Comparative Perspective 2017-08-08 ultimately the natural history of
sexuality in early america not only rewrites all dominant scholarly
narratives of eighteenth century sexual behavior but poses a major
intervention into queer theoretical understandings of the relationship
between sex and the subject
Anglicans, Dissenters and Radical Change in Early New England, 1686–1786
2017-10-10 the increase in the number of countries that have abolished the
death penalty since the end of the second world war shows a steady trend
towards worldwide abolition of capital punishment this book focuses on the
political and legal issues raised by the death penalty in countries in
transition understood as countries that have transitioned or are
transitioning from conflict to peace or from authoritarianism to democracy in
such countries the politics that surround retaining or abolishing the death
penalty are embedded in complex state building processes in this context
madoka futamura and nadia bernaz bring together the work of leading
researchers of international law human rights transitional justice and
international politics in order to explore the social political and legal
factors that shape decisions on the death penalty whether this leads to its
abolition reinstatement or perpetuation covering a diverse range of
transitional processes in asia africa latin america europe and the middle
east the politics of the death penalty in countries in transition offers a
broad evaluation of countries whose death penalty policies have rarely been
studied the book would be useful to human rights researchers and



international lawyers in demonstrating how transition and transformation
provide the catalyst for several of interrelated developments of which one is
the reduction and elimination of capital punishment
Early Childhood Education 2011 now in its sixth year early homes is a
biannual special edition that focuses on the period 1690 1850 and it s
revivals including colonial and neoclassical design each issue contains
lavish photos and plenty of product sources
The Natural History of Sexuality in Early America 2020-08-04 many forms of
magic and paganism were practiced at the time of jesus what were these
practices and how did the first christians react to them hans josef klauck an
expert in the cultic practices of the region describes this world into which
christianity was born and relates to it the many experiences of the first
christians recorded in acts peter for example encounters the samaritan
magician simon paul meets the jewish magician bar jesus the people in lystra
want to offer a sacrifice to paul and barnabas a soothsaying slave girl is
the occasion of conflict in philippi in athens paul finds the city full of
idols but also discovers an altar to an unknown god in ephesus some burn
their books of magic formulae while other provoke a riot in the name of
artemis professor klauck provides a fascinating account of these phenomena
and their significance for christianity historically and today available
november 2000
The Politics of the Death Penalty in Countries in Transition 2013-08-15 an
investigation into early modern gardens gender and writing this study
considers not only published literary representations of gardens but also
actual garden landscapes and unpublished evidence of everyday gardening
practice jennifer munroe here analyzes how writers appropriated the
developing gendered tension in gardening that stemmed from a shift from the
garden as a means of feeding a family to the garden as an aesthetic object
imbued with status
Early Homes 2006 brings together authors of fiction with philosophers and
academics in early modern england and compares their ways of describing and
understanding the world explores popular culture as well as the culture of
the learned and elite examines the intellectual consequences of the
reformation and compares the spiritual and doctrinal practices of the occult
to those of orthodoxy magic and the supernatural are common themes in the
philosophy and fiction of the sixteenth and seventeenth centuries
supernatural fiction in early modern drama and culture explores varieties of
scepticism and belief exhibited by a selection of philosophers and
playwrights including heinrich cornelius agrippa giordano bruno john dee
christopher marlowe william shakespeare ben jonson and thomas middleton
explicating how each author defines the supernatural whether he assumes magic
to operate in the world and how he uses occult principles to explain what can
be known and what is ethical beliefs and claims concerning impossible
phenomena and superhuman agency require literary historians to determine
whether an occult system of magical operation is being described in a given
text each chapter in this volume evaluates whether a chosen early modern
author is endorsing magic as efficacious or divinely sanctioned or
criticizing it for being fraudulent or unholy by examining works of fiction
it is possible to explore fantastic settings which were not intended to be
synonymous with the early modern audiences everyday experience settings where
magic exists and operates according to the playwrights designs this book also



sets out to determine what historical sources provided given authors with
knowledge of the occult and speculates on how aware an audience would have
been of academic classical or popular contexts surrounding the text at hand
Magic and Paganism in Early Christianity 2003-03-01 an encyclopedic
dictionary of women in early american films 1895 1930 is an a to z reference
guide illustrated with over 150 hard to find photographs that dispels the
myth that men dominated the film industry during its formative years denise
lowe author of women and american television an encyclopedia presents a rich
collection that profiles many of the women who were crucial to the
development of cinema as an industryand as an art form whether working behind
the scenes as producers or publicists behind the cameras as writers directors
or editors or in front of the lens as flappers vamps or serial queens
hundreds of women made profound and lasting contributions to the evolution of
the motion picture production
Gender and the Garden in Early Modern English Literature 2008 international
patent legislation and developing countries
Supernatural Fiction in Early Modern Drama and Culture 2019-07-01 the
importance of early childhood education has been emphasized by a large body
of research that has demonstrated that children s cognitive and socio
emotional development is significantly influenced by the quality of the
education and care received from their families and in preschool consequently
it is important to investigate factors that pertain to the provision of a
high quality education and high quality care for young children this book
addresses several important issues that are currently under discussion with
respect to this topic in particular the book focuses on three topics
presently under debate the professionalization of pedagogues working in the
field of early childhood education the quality of education and care provided
by families and preschools and the promotion of children from socio
economically disadvantaged families providing an excellent overview of
current research in germany this book will be useful to readers who are
interested in international perspectives on early childhood education and who
want to gain insight into relevant topics discussed in other countries this
book was originally published as a special issue of early child development
and care
An Encyclopedic Dictionary of Women in Early American Films, 1895-1930 2005
the relationship between criminal syndicates and politicians has a long
history including episodes even from the earliest years of america s colonies
but while organized crime may not get the headlines it once did in north
america the resurgence of such criminal activity in latin america and in some
european nations has grabbed the public s attention in dangerous liaisons
noted scholars describe and analyze the role of organized crime in the
financing of politics in selected democracies in latin america argentina
brazil colombia costa rica and mexico and in europe bulgaria and italy the
book seeks to unravel the myths that have developed around crime in these
locales while providing facts and informing the debate on how organized crime
corrupts democratic institutions especially in relation to the funding of
political parties and their activities among the subjects studied in detail
are the role of organized crime in political finance through the lens of
argentina s presidential campaigns of 1999 and 2007 brazil s elected
officeholders and their role in corruption the weakness of colombia s
democracy the growing role of money in costa rica s politics the destructive



effects of drug money on mexican institutions the link between organized
crime narrowly and broadly understood and political financing in bulgaria and
crime and political finance in italy the work of the scholars corrects what
volume editor kevin casas zamora calls a glaring gap in the literature on the
role of organized crime in the corruption of democratic institutions that is
the funding of political parties and their activities which in these cases
are mostly election campaigns the chapters not only present the evidence but
also can be regarded as a call to action contributors include leonardo curzio
cisan unam donatella della porta european university institute delia ferreira
rubio a member of the international boa
Journal of the Royal Society of Arts 1874 challenges the myth that the
american national state was weak in the early days of the republic and
provides a new narrative of american expansionism
A statistical account of Bengal 1877 this new edition of a classic feminist
book explains how one of the great historical revolutions the ongoing
movement toward equality between the sexes has come about its origins are to
be found not in changing ideas but in the economic developments that have
made women s labour too valuable to be spent exclusively in domestic pursuits
the revolution is unfinished new arrangements are needed to fight still
prevalent discrimination in the workplace to achieve a more just sharing of
housework and childcare between women and men and with the weakening of the
institution of marriage to re erect a firm economic basis for the raising of
children
International Patent-legislation and Developing Countries. 1971-07 while
humility is not especially valued in modern western culture clement argues it
is central to early modern understandings of christian faith and behavior and
is vital to contemporary concepts of the self early modern literary
engagements with humility link it to self knowledge through the practice of
right reading this study complicates modern views of an early modern virtue
and challenges the assumption that agency is always defined by resistance
Contemporary Issues in Early Childhood Education in Germany 2018-07-26 first
published in 1989 it was time for countries of the south to establish a body
of men who would help chart the way forward for the world s developing
countries of africa and latin america this volume has been developed from the
time when third world foundation and the malaysian institute of strategic and
international studies convened in kuala lumpur a meeting of 100 scholars and
statesmen from 23 countries of the south in may 1986 called south south ii
charting the way forward and actions by the steering group since
Dangerous Liaisons 2013-09-19 this study investigates the motives for the
establishment of the fairbridge child migration scheme examines its history
in australia and canada and outlines the experiences of many of the former
child migrants
Grade, Staple Length, and Tenderability of Cotton in the United States 1937
women increasingly make up a significant percentage of the labor force
throughout the world this transformation is impacting everyone s lives this
book examines the resulting gender role work and family issues from a
comparative worldwide perspective working allows women to earn an income
acquire new skills and forge social connections it also brings challenges
such as simultaneously managing domestic responsibilities and family
relationships the social political and economic implications of this global
transformation are explored from an interdisciplinary perspective in this



book the commonalities and the differences of women s experiences depending
on their social class education and location in industrialized and developing
countries are highlighted throughout practical implications are examined
including the consequences of these changes for men engaging vignettes and
case studies from around the world bring the topics to life the book argues
that despite policy reforms and a rhetoric of equality women still have
unique experiences from men both at work and at home women work and
globalization explores key issues surrounding work and families from a global
cross cultural perspective the positive and negative experiences of more
women in the global workforce the spread of women s empowerment on changes in
ideologies and behaviors throughout the world key literature from family
studies io sociology anthropology and economics the changing role of men in
the global work family arena the impact of sexual trafficking and
exploitation care labor and transnational migration on women best practices
and policies that have benefited women men and their families part 1 reviews
the research on gender in the industrialized and developing world global
changes that pertain to women s gender roles women s labor market
participation globalization and the spread of the women s movement issues
that pertain to women in a globalized world including gender socialization
sexual trafficking and exploitation labor migration and transnational
motherhood and the complexities entailed in care labor are explored in part 2
programs and policies that have effectively assisted women are explored in
part 3 including initiatives instituted by ngos and governments in developing
countries and programs policies that help women balance work and family in
industrialized countries the book concludes with suggestions for global
initiatives that assist women in balancing work and family responsibilities
while decreasing their vulnerabilities intended as a supplemental text for
advanced undergraduate and or graduate courses in women gender issues work
and family gender and families global international families family diversity
multicultural families and urban sociology taught in psychology human
development and family studies gender and or women s studies business
sociology social work political science and anthropology researchers policy
makers and practitioners in these fields will also appreciate this thought
provoking book
The American National State and the Early West 2012-09-24
Country Music 1998
The Economic Emergence of Women 2005-09-16
Reading Humility in Early Modern England 2015-07-28
Crisis & Response 2013-09-05
Fairbridge 2013-09-05
Women, Work, and Globalization 2013-10-30
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